Applications are invited for a Research Assistant in connection with a Government of West Bengal funded research project on ‘India and Vietnam in the Emerging Global Order: Current Dynamics and the Future Trajectory’ to be conducted at the Netaji Institute For Asian Studies, Kolkata. Applicants should have a consistently good academic record with a Post Graduate degree in International Relations or History from a UGC recognized University. 
Initially the tenure of the Research Assistantship will be till 31 March 2016. But the tenure is likely to be extended beyond 31st March 2016. The applicants are requested to appear for a Walk-In-Interview on 24 February 2016 at 11.30 AM in the Netaji Institute for Asian Studies, 1 Woodburn Park, Kolkata  700020. 
Suranjan Das

Honorary Director

Netaji Institute for Asian Studies, Kolkata
